

Sunday Feb 19th
this day wind blowing from
the S & ship still with both anchors
down

Monday Feb 20th
this day light wind took up the
anchors and at noon went along side
wharfe

Tuesday Feb 21st
going down to take water and
refilling the try works

Wednesday Feb 22nd
this day getting ready to take water
madeon still but work on try works

Thursday Feb 23rd
this day finished try works and
took water and breast about
three hundred lbs made one
mash on shore on lee

Friday Feb 24th
this day fresh wind from
the S & the other watch on
leave took about 8 tones each

Saturday Feb 25th
this day light wind ship towed out
and anchored in the bay

Sunday Feb 26th
this day light variable wind ship
still at anchor this day lifted
Mr Colman

Monday Feb 27th
this day fresh wind from the S & E
ship still with anchors down at anchor
on board

Tuesday Feb 28th
this day with light wind from the
S & E at 12-30 P.M. took anchors and
dredged out of bay two 4 horse pipe taking
anchors raised Robin Island at 4-30
P.M. and steamed N. H.

Wednesday Feb March 1st
this day light wind from the S & E
ship steaming off N. H. at 5 P.M.
steamed off N. H. Lat 33-21 S
Long 16 = 16 W